Standing Together Against Neighborhood Drilling

2612 Woodland Street NE, Warren, Ohio 44483

www.takeAstand.yolasite.com
The Board of Education has NOT yet rescinded their contract with Everflow!  The time has come for us to take legal action, but we need everyone’s help.  Here are just a few ways you can make a difference and help your community take a STAND:

1. Participate!  Please mark your calendars and be sure to attend the following meetings; 
also, those who are willing and able need to sign up and speak out:
* Warren City Council Meeting *
Wednesday, September 9th 7:30pm (Speakers must sign-up by 7pm)
Municipal Justice Building – 141 South Street SE
* Warren Schools Board of Education Meeting *
Tuesday, September 15th 7:00pm

Administration Building – 261 Monroe Street NW
2. Write letters!  Our state representatives are the only ones capable of changing the existing laws concerning urban drilling.  Please write them, explain the position that our neighborhood is in, and be sure to state your frustrations and dissatisfaction with the current legislation:
 
Governor Ted Strickland
    Representative Tom Letson
    
Senator Capri Cafaro
Riffe Center, 30th Floor

    77 S. High Street, 11th Floor 
       
Statehouse



 
77 S. High Street


    Columbus, Ohio 43215-6111
       
Room 303, 3rd Floor
Columbus, Ohio 43215-6108





       
Columbus, Ohio 43215

3.  Purchase T-shirts!  We still have our green “TAKE A STAND” shirts available for $6.00

4.  NEW - Purchase Yard Signs!  We now offer yard signs for $5.00 that read:
“We Say No to Everflow!  United We STAND”
5.  Make donations!  A “STAND” checking account is officially open.  Our goal for the legal fund is to collect $50 from each neighbor, but every little bit helps.  Please send checks payable to:

S.T.A.N.D.
 2612 Woodland Street NE, Warren, Ohio 44483

We would like to send a big THANK YOU to all those who have already made contributions and purchases.  As always, feel free to contact Meegan with any questions, and be sure to check our new website for current news and upcoming events!

Meegan Demagall     (330) 369-8278     mkrutky@gmail.com
